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Sudanese will draw on tunisian experience  

 in technical education  

 

 

 

Sudanese Secretary General at the National Technical 
Education Council Abdelmahmoud Othman Mansour, 
expressed his country's will to draw on the Tunisian 
experience in technical education. 

During his meeting, on Friday, Nov. 12, 2010, in Tunis, 
with Education Minister Hatem Ben Salem, the Sudanese 
guest lauded the high level of Tunisian skills, expressing 
appreciation for the high quality and international-standard 
equipment of the vocational training centers.  

He said Tunisia has taken significant steps to 
strengthen the technical branch, allowing it to keep pace 
with the development of the job market nationally and 
internationally and meet the requirements of the 
globalised economy.  

The Sudanese official expressed hope that talks within 
the Tunisian-Sudanese Joint Committee would culminate 



2 
 

in a memorandum of understanding providing for the 
exchange of visits and experiences in this promising field.  

For his part, Mr. Ben Salem highlighted the depth of 
relations between the two sisterly countries and the fruitful 
bilateral co-operation, emphasizing Tunisia's will to 
contribute to the development of the technical education 
sector in Sudan.  

  


